From: Brandon Kelley - Hide

To: Jessica Radmaker » Kandice Roethler

College/Career Fair
February 7, 2014 at 9:42 AM

Ladies,

| wanted to commend you on all of your hard work and dedication in setting up and organizing the job
fair. It was great to see so many students and parents last night at the event. Hopefully we are able to
continue this in the future.

GREAT WORK!!!!
-BK

Brandon Kelley

7-12 Principal/A.D.
Colo-Nesco

919 West St,

Colo, IA 50056
School (641-377-2282)
Fax (641-377-2283)
Cell (515-460-6023)




